
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
ST JAMES C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 
 

Pupils return to school 
Mon 24th February – 0850 hrs 

Parents meeting for children 

going to Edgmond Hall 
Tue 25th February – 3.30 KS Hall 

Parents Evening 
Mon 2nd March – details on website 
Edgmond Hall Residential Visit 
Mon 23rd March – Year 3/4  

Break up for Easter Holidays 
Fri 03rd April 

Teacher Training Day 
Mon 20th April – school closed to 
pupils 

Lunt Roman Fort trip 
Fri 24th April – Year 3 

Health Education Sessions 
Mon 04th May – Year 5 Puberty Talk 

Bank Holiday - VE Day 
Fri 08th May 

KS2 SATS 
Mon 11th May – SATS week 

Break up for Half Term 
Fri 22nd May 
 

 

News from the Classroom 
 
Year 4 - Thank you for a hard working 
half term year 4.   Keep learning your 
times tables and spellings. 
 
Edgmond Hall is week beginning 23rd 
March - a reminder that the parent's 
meeting is Tuesday 25th February 
straight after school, all medical forms 
need to have been returned and the 
balance of the residential needs to have 
been paid before the event. 
  

 

All personal belongings should be clearly marked 
with the pupils’ name. 

Valuable items, such as MP3 players, I-pods, must 
not be brought into school.   

If mobile phones are to be brought into school, a 
form must be completed with the office.  They must 
be turned off and handed in to the main office for 
safekeeping until the end of the day. 

Parents should note that the school cannot accept 
responsibility for the loss or damage to personal 
property.   Anything found should be handed in to a 
member of staff or the office. 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs C McGregor 
Contact us by phone on:  0121 552 5491   by fax:  0121 552 2794  or by e-mail:  

contact.us@stjamespri.uk  If you would like to receive newsletters by e-mail please contact Mrs 

Barrett with your e-mail address on 0121 552 5491 

mailto:contact.us@stjamespri.uk


 

 

UNIFORM & BELONGINGS 

Pupils are not encouraged to wear jewellery, but 
may wear a watch and small earrings (studs only) 
and any items relating to the students’ religion, e.g. 
cross and chain, metal karha, etc.  Please note: in 
the interests of safety, other items of jewellery are 
not to be worn in school. 

We would strongly recommend that any items of 
value are not worn at school, as we cannot accept 
responsibility for loss or damage to property. 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a LOST PROPERTY box in school please 
see Mrs Pullinger. 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL ITEMS OF UNIFORM, PE 
KIT AND PROPERTY ARE CLEARLY LABELLED 
WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME.  It is much easier to 
locate a lost item if it is labelled.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Staffing changes in Nursery 

 
Due to the movement of staff we say goodbye to 
Mrs Plant and thank her for all her hard work.  
Mrs Plant is now providing Nurture provision.  
We welcome Mr Grafton to Nursery. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also say a fond farewell to Mrs Beard, 
our Senior Lunchtime Supervisor.  Mrs 
Beard has worked at the school for 33 years 
and she will be missed greatly by staff and 
children.  We thank Mrs Beard for all of her 
hard work over the years and wish her all 
the very best for a long and happy 
retirement. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Mr Heather and his wife 
as they celebrate the safe arrival of their 
second daughter yesterday! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Have an enjoyable break 
and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back in 
school on Monday 24th 

February. 

 


